
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Shelby, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, April 21, 2023 10:30 AM 
Shelby Nave 

Mark Long; Jeff Bates 
RE: Request for Docket Title Change 20230049 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. 

Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 7:35 AM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Request for Docket Title Change 20230049 

Good afternoon Dorothy, 

FILED 4/21/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02804-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

I'm requesting that the title for docket 20230049 be changed to reflect that this filing is a Structure Access Agreement 

between the two parties. 

Original Title: Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth 
Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Accelecom GA LLC. 

ew Titl : Request for approval of structure access agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida 
d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Accelecom GA LLC. 

Shelby Nave I Public Utility Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl .us 

Tel : (850) 413-6816 
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